
Home on the Range
A webinar series for the Pacific Northwest
Section of the Society for Range Management

Do you have research to share?
The BC Chapter is hosting a webinar series to
showcase the research of young professionals
and students in the field of Range Management
in the PNW Section. Each 30 minute webinar will
feature one, 15 minute presentation, followed by
time for questions and discussions.

If you are interested in presenting your research,
please send an abstract and your preference for
dates to BCChapterSRM@gmail.com by August 7th.

Tuesdays at 12 pm, PT 
September 22
October 6
October 20

Tuesdays at 7 pm, PT
September 29
October 13
October 27

Questions?
BCChapterSRM@gmail.com

The BC Chapter Presents...


